
Agreed Report for BOM Meeting 9th September 2024 
 

●​ Staffing discussed 
●​ Draft policies ratified 
●​ Thanks expressed to Regeneron for refitting of Science Labs. 
●​ Buildings discussed 
●​ Renovation of Mannix block and gym lighting acknowledged 
●​ A warm welcome back to returning and new staff as we commence the 

24-25 academic year 
●​ Welcome to all first year students and their parents as they join our 

school community 
●​ Thanks to the Parents' Association for their continued support and we 

wish them well for the upcoming Bingo night 
●​ Acknowledgment of the continued expansion of school IT resources. 

Thanks again to the Parents' Association and to staff for their continued 
interest in CPD 

●​ Congratulations to the LC class of 2024 and their teachers on the 
excellent exam results. We wish them well in their future endeavours. 

●​ The Board extends its sincere condolences to BM on the death of her 
mother. 

●​ Congratulations to all staff on the birth of new family members 
●​ The Board thanks staff and wishes them well on the upcoming Open 

Night. 
 


